2017 Game Cancelation Procedure

1. If the park district pulls permits for the fields or NLLB deems the fields are not playable, you, your
player’s parents, umpires, board members etc. will receive a notification via e-mail (and text if members
selected this option) from the Naperville Little League Office that your game is canceled.

The Naperville Park District (NPD) does try to make decisions by 3:00pm regarding field permits, but,
obviously, this is sometimes difficult to do. Sometimes, the NPD will pull permits for some fields, but not
others.

Many parents check the Naperville Park District Weather Cancellation and Facility Closure page
http://www.napervilleparks.org/cancellations. Regardless of what the park district does, they are in
contact with us and game cancellation notification will come from the Naperville Little League Office.
PLEASE DO NOT CALL OR E-MAIL ASKING IF YOUR GAME IS CANCELED. If you do not receive
game cancellation notification, please proceed onto step 2 below.

2. If you do not receive notification from the Naperville Little League Office that games are canceled (or
fields are closed), managers are to go to the fields and work to make the field playable (preferred, if there
are no safety issues) or cancel the game, if you deem necessary. If you do cancel a game, HOME TEAM
is to notify their Player Agent and Umpire Coordinator to let them know of your decision. BE SURE
YOUR UMPIRE COORDINATOR HAS NOTIFIED THE UMPIRE PRIOR TO YOU LEAVING THE FIELD.
We don’t want any umpires to get stranded at a field (often times, parents drop their umpire at the field
assuming the game is still on, especially if they did not receive notification as explained in step 1 above).

Click here for a list of 2017 Player Agents

Click here for a list of 2017 Umpire Coordinators


http://www.napervilleparks.org/cancellations
2017%20Player%20Agents.pdf
2017%20Umpire%20Coordinators.pdf

